
 

8th February 2019 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

RE: SAM Brexit Preparations 

 

With the continuing debate over the UK’s Brexit deal, and terms still to be agreed, 
we cannot provide specific guidance at present.   
  
We understand that this period of potential economic uncertainty is unsettling, 
and we want to reassure our customers and suppliers that we have undertaken 
risk assessments and have contingency plans in place to minimise any supply 
and availability challenges that may arise during Brexit negotiations and 
implementation.  
 
We have considered various impacts that Brexit may have on our customers and 
suppliers and we promise to communicate honestly throughout the process.  We 
are monitoring the situation carefully and working closely with our suppliers to 
address specific risks that we foresee, focusing on supply chain availability, 
pricing and business continuity.  
 
We are confident that we have the necessary plans and resources in place to 
operate our business effectively through this period of transition.  
  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Sam McCrea MBE 
Chief Executive Officer 
SAM 

 


